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“Although Nevada has seen significant changes since cannabis was legalized in 2013, I think 

the biggest changes are yet to come,” said CPI advisory board member and Clark County 

Commissioner Tick Segerblom.  

 

The CPI at UNLV is committed to communicating its efforts in cannabis policy research and 

education as they continue to unfold. Learn more at unlv.edu/president/initiatives/cannabis-

policy-institute 
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